
Dear ICRC Commission.   
 
I wanted to sincerely thank you for your months of service and dedication to draw Austin's 10 
new districts. I am writing you today in support of your current final map. I am a resident of the 
Cat Mountain/NW Hills area and testified in front of the commission at the Concordia University 
meeting in September asking you to group my neighborhood with central and West Austin. Your 
current map of district 10 reflects those interests and I am in full support. I appreciate the 
commission taking the testimony of individual citizens like myself over those of coalitions who 
have be lobbying the commission for months to benefit their own political aspirations.  
 
I thank you again for allowing my area to have city council representation that understands your 
traffic, development and school district issues.  
 
Regards,  
Bobbi Kommineni 
 


